
        Dates to Remember April 10: Student Course Selection
April 11: Start of Quarter 4
April 15-19: Spring Break
April 25: HJ Cody Gives Back

 
March 27: Parent Teacher Interviews 5-8 pm (gym)
March 29: Good Friday (no school)
April 1: Easter Monday (no school)
April 4: Parent Info Night for Course Selection

Dear Laker families, 

A reminder that Parent Teacher Interviews are scheduled for March 27th from 5-8 pm in the gym. You can sign
up by clicking here. The event code is: qmy6e The sign-up for interviews will close at noon on March 26th. If
your child’s teacher no longer has available time slots, feel free to email their teacher to arrange for an
alternate time to connect. Our grads will be hosting a bake sale at PTIs, bring your change and your appetite!

Course selection for the 2024-2025 school year will take place on April 10th during Connect. You are
encouraged to start having conversations at home surrounding course selection. You can access our course
descriptions here. Parents are invited to attend a parent information session on April 4th in the Fine Arts Center
to learn more about High School requirements, credits, and the course offerings at HJ Cody. The meeting times
are as follows:

Presentation for parents of current gr. 9 students: 6 pm
Presentation for parents of current gr. 10/11 students: 7:30 pm

Students will be supported by their teachers with planning their course selection for their potential career
pathways in their Connect classes from March 27-April 10th. 

Red Deer Polytechnic (RDP) is hosting an open house on March 23rd from 9am -1pm. This is a great
opportunity for students and parents to learn more about their programs, get a sense of the campus, and for
grade 12 students to receive support with a free application to their programs. You can click here to learn more
about the event.

School fees can be paid on your QuickPay accounts. A reminder that our graduating students must have all
their school fees (gr. 9-12) and grad fees fully paid in order to receive their cap and gown. If you have any
questions about your fees, please connect with Ms. Fellows in the office. 

When you have a moment, I ask you to please complete CESD’s brief parent survey. This survey provides the
school and division feedback on how we are doing with our three strategic goals; Academic Excellence, Career
Connections, and Social-Emotional Wellbeing.

Thank you for your continued support of our school community. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have
any questions.

Kind regards,
Alex Lambert, Principal

https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/b3s9p4L/step1
https://www.hjcody.ca/students/course-selections
https://rdpolytech.ca/events/open-house
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnHxfC3znrjGBwUlmK__qhVOtKxrRn_0g9umF2yjJVyb54yw/viewform


Yearbook Orders

The deadline for ordering yearbooks for this school year is April 12th. To secure yours
please log onto your school quickpay account and apply payment to the yearbook. Any

that have not been fully paid for by April 12th will be removed from your account and will
not be ordered. Don't miss out! Thank you!

https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/

